
         

There is now a new way for parents and pupils to recycle second 

hand uniform. 

• Drop your badged uniform into School Shop Direct 

• The uniform is then sorted and checked 

• Uniform them goes to Hope House Charity Shop in Harlescott 

• Second hand uniform will then be available to buy from Hope 

House 

This offers everyone a local, eco-friendly and simple way of 

recycling outgrown school uniform, while benefitting a local 

children’s charity, and offering a good supply of quality second 

hand uniform to parents. 

Uniform will begin to be available at Hope House before the 

summer holiday 

Uniform must be freshly laundered. We reserve the right to refuse 

unsuitable items. 

 


